
Latest arrangements for LandsD
services

     The Lands Department (LandsD) today (January 27) announced that its
offices will fully resume its public counter services and enquiry telephone
lines tomorrow (January 28).

     The LandsD appeals to the public to minimise visits to its offices
unless necessary. The public can file enquiries, complaints or requests for
service either online or through other electronic means. Due to the special
work arrangements, the processing of various enquiries, complaints and
applications may be delayed and it may take a longer time to provide a reply.
The department apologises for any inconvenience caused.
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